[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. David J. Cole and Mrs. Rachel M. Cole,
6, Back Lane, Ducklington,
 Witney, 
Oxon, OX29 7UE.
Tel. 01993-779726.
Email : davidandrachel@aol.com

May 31st 2016.

For the attention of,
Ms. Lisa Walton,
Senior Officer,
Planning and Development Management,
Council of the Isles of Scilly,
Town Hall,
The Parade,
St Mary’s,
Isles of Scilly,
Cornwall,
TR21 0LW.


Dear Ms. Walton,

Ref : P/16/044/FUL

Thank you for your comments on our application.

We are still keen to proceed with the application as it stands.

We would not replace any windows with the “larger picture windows” but would go to great lengths to replace with “like for like”. In recent years UPVC windows have been designed to be much more traditional in appearance and as such blend in with their surroundings in a more aesthetic manner.

Is there scientific evidence to suggest that the effects of sand blow and high ultra violet light effect UPVC more than wood? If there is then perhaps timber would be preferable.

We would be most grateful if you could consider our application as presented.


Yours sincerely,


David and Rachel Cole.
